

## United Nations Development Programme GLOBAL ENVIRONMENT FACILITY



22 July 2002

Dear Mr. El-Ashry,

Subject:

Resubmission GLO/02/G31/A/1G/16 Capacity Building for Observing

Systems for Climate Change

I am pleased to resubmit the above mentioned project document. The brief was approved by the GEF Executive Council in December 2001.

We have highlighted in yellow the changes made in response to the comments provided by the GEF Secretariat on the project document submitted on 24 May 2002.

Thank you in advance for expediting the review and approval of this project.

Yours sincerely,

Emma Torres
Deputy Executive Goordinator
and Officer in-Charge

Mr. Mohammed El-Ashry Chief Executive Officer Global Environment Facility Room G6005 1776 G Street Washington D.C. 20433

> Street Address: 304 East 45<sup>th</sup> Street, 10<sup>th</sup> floor Mail Address: 1 U.N. Plaza, Room FF 1094, New York, N.Y. 10017 Telephone: (212)906-5044/5028 Fax: (212)906-6690